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Little Stars on the Lane recognises that Greystones and its surrounding areas consist of a 
small and tightly knit community.  


We understand that our team live and work in this community, as do the management team, 
and may have relationships with our parents outside of their workplace.


Little Stars on the Lane respects those relationships and respects that our team have 
personal lives outside of work.  


Equally, all the staff and management of Little Stars must have the freedom to live and 
develop friendships in their community without it being dictated by their workplace.


Little Stars on the Lane’s responsibility for the children enrolled in their creche begins at the 
door of the creche and ends when a child leaves the front door (glass door) of the creche.  
This responsibility extends to the opening hours of the creche only and only in the creche 
location.


With this in mind, any friendships, transactions, babysitting, childminding, or relationships of 
any kind outside of the hours and place of operation of the creche are entirely between the 
parents and the staff member and are not the responsibility of Little Stars on the Lane.  


